
 

 

TEEG AUSTRALIA PTY LTD ACN 003 710 110 

3 November 2022 
 
David Hatfield 
Director, Competition Exemptions 
ACCC 
GPO Box 3131 
CANBERRA ACT 2601 
 
By email: exemptions@accc.gov.au 
 
 
 
Dear David, 
 
RE: APPLICATION FOR REVOCATION OF AUTHORISATION A91531 
 
I refer to the above application and to the invitation to comment received on 13 October 2022. 
 
I confirm that TEEG Australia Pty Ltd (formerly Bowling Centres Australia Pty Limited) is comfortable with 
the continued operation of the arrangement that is the subject of authorisation A91531 and is not aware 
of any material change in circumstances that would warrant the revocation of the authorisation. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require any additional information. 
 
 
Your sincerely, 
 
Nicholas Skapetis 
Senior Corporate Counsel 
The Entertainment and Education Group 
  
 


